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May 5th, 2020. 

 
MEMO: LRRCN MEMBERSHIP 
 
RE: LRRCN Members Returning Home 

 
Tansi Netotemmak, 
 
We understand there are a few of our Little Red River Cree Nation (LRRCN) members who 
currently reside outside of the three (3) LRRCN communities that wish to return home.  
 
We are happy to announce that effective immediately, these LRRCN Members will be able to 
return home.  
 
First, in order to return home, LRRCN Members will be required to answer these questions and 
follow procedures prior to entry at the checkpoint located on Highway 58.  
 

• Clarify which region of Alberta you are returning from. 

• Where will you be staying (Community and household).  

• Household must confirm that you can stay at their residence. 

• Household MUST Self Isolate for the mandatory fourteen (14) days 

Please call our Communications Centre: 780.759.3912  
 

• Leave a message and someone from our Disaster Emergency Management Team will 

call you back. 

• Phone calls will be returned in the order they have been received.  

• Please be patient to our dispatch teams. As they will be trying their best to answer every 

phone call and relaying every message they receive. 

After you have talked to one of our Disaster Emergency Management Team members, have 
answered their questions and agree to follow the mandatory self-isolation, you will be given 
permission to enter.  
 
Little Red River Cree Nation will not be responsible to find shelter for those returning home.  
 
Please Share. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Dwayne Laboucan, DEM 
On behalf of the LRRCN Emergency Management Team 
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